
Dear Coaches, 

Edmonton Amateur 

Baseball Association 
9824A-44 Ave Edmonton, Alberta T6E 5E5 

Thank you for your interest to coach in our organization. Coaches are vital to the 
strength and sustainability of our organization and we are grateful for your willingness 
to contribute to our players' baseball experience. 

Our top priority is always player safety and therefore a Vulnerable Sector Check (VSC) 
is required from all our coaches. This letter is to be presented to the Edmonton Police 
Service as part of the VSC process. For the purposes of the VSC, EABA confirms that as 
a coach, you are applying for an unpaid volunteer position. 

Please use below information when submitting your Volunteer Sector Check: 

EABA VSPN # is: VSPN8041Cu0391 

Volunteer Positions approved: 

Positions 

Coach 
Assistant Coach 

Position Code 

0006 
0023 

Type of check required: Vulnerable Sector Check 

Contact Information for EABA 

Jennifer Hagen 
EABA President 

president@eabaseball.ca 

Please note: This information must stay within EABA and is not to be disclosed to 
anyone outside of our organization. 




